Westacre Infant School



Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: <u>westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u>

Dear Parents and Carers,

The last couple of years have been incredibly challenging for everyone, but together we can make a difference and show young people they are not alone.

We want to join thousands of schools, offices and community groups on Friday 8th October by taking part in HelloYellow and raising vital funds to support the amazing work that Young Minds are doing. To find out more about the work they are doing, click on the link below.

YoungMinds | Mental Health Charity For Children And Young People | YoungMinds

Help us spread the word that together, we can look out for each other and feel hopeful about the future. The staff will be planning a range of activities to help your children have a fun day!

It's simple: wear something yellow, donate £1 and let's have lots of fun!

Whether it's a scarf, hat, or your favourite bow tie, dig out your best yellow clothes and wear them with pride for World Mental Health Day.

You could even dress up in yellow fancy dress. The Simpsons, Minions, a banana costume – these are just a few ideas!

We will take lots of photographs throughout the day and share them with you on the school website.

Thank you everyone in advance.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Aidan Edmunds

Headteacher